
Christmas Cards 

 

We are excited to announce that this year, we will be participating in the Christmas card project with 

Art Project for Schools (APFS).   

 

The children have been busy producing some fabulous artwork which will be sent home with them 

today. 

 

The funds raised through your support will be used towards new playground markings and generally 

creating a brighter and more beautiful environment for our children.  The project is a great opportunity 

to recognise and celebrate your child’s creativity and the items you can order are great to send to 

family and friends. 

 

Key Dates: 

▪ Deadline for online orders is Midnight, Wednesday 3rd November. 

▪ Artwork to be returned to school no later than Monday 8th November (artwork can either be 

returned via your child to their teacher or leave in the box marked ‘Christmas Card Artwork’ in 

the school reception. 

 

Thank you for your support! 


